
RE: Notice of Intent to submit an application for the 21st Century Community 

Learning Centers Cohort 

In accordance with the application instructions for the North Carolina Department of 

Public Instruction, Alliance Center for Education announces to Mecklenburg County, its 

intent to submit an application for the 21st Century Community Learning Centers Cohort 

18 Grant. Eligible students and families of Alliance Center for Education will be served. 

With questions, please contact: 

Georgett Johnson  

Out of School Time Director 

Georgett@ac4ed.org 
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